
 

 

 

 

    
 
CIRCULAR HEAD MAYOR DARYL QUILLIAM’S MESSAGE 6 MARCH 2018 
 

It is now only 10 days until our next Relay for Life at the Smithton Recreation Ground. Both 

team numbers and walkers registered are a little down this year but it is still not too late to 

register, which you can either do online or speaking to committee members. This event is 

important to our community both to raise funds for cancer research and to keep our patient 

to treatment veil as well as making people aware of the importance of early detection of 

this horrible disease. With most people in our district affected either with family or friends I 

encourage you all to be involved with this event.  

 

This Thursday is International Women’s Day, which will be celebrated in Circular Head with 

the Soroptimist Awards at the recreation centre. These awards acknowledge the unsung 

heroines of Circular Head who inspire others through their contribution to the local 

community.  Nominations were held earlier this year, with all entries since reviewed by the 

judging panel. The awards will be held from 7.30pm onwards. Best of luck to all those who 

have been nominated.  

 

The Circular Head Community Wellbeing Centre project is coming along nicely with the floor 

for the program pool due for pouring this week. The building will start to take shape shortly 

and I look forward to seeing further progress here.  

 

With our Sate election now complete Council will be shortly speaking to the Government to 

get a better understanding of the promises made relating to Circular Head during the 
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campaign. Issues such as the Bass Highway upgrade need to be prioritised to get the best 

result for our district. 
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